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First Holy Communion Mass 
Some of our Year 3 children will be 

making their First Holy Communion Mass 

this Sunday 7th June at 10am at St 

Joseph’s Church. Parents and friends most welcome 

to attend. We keep these children and families in 

our prayers and thoughts at this most special time. 

 

Corpus Christi Celebration 
The older children had a very reflective 

celebration of the Blessed Sacrament 

yesterday, including putting together a 

“carpet of flowers” in the shape of a 

chalice. This will be taken to church on 

Sunday for the First Communion Mass. 

Thank you to Mrs Roper and Mrs Parnell for 

organising this. 
 

Nepal Earthquake Appeal 
Thank you to everyone who contibuted 

to this so generously and to the Zac, 

Bethany, Amelia and Abigail for organising it so well. 

£250 was raised towards this very needy cause. 
 

The Big Sing 
Our choir are going to Poole today 

to take part in a singing workshop 

day with a New Zealand composer. 

They will be joined by children 

from the 9 other Catholic schools 

in the Dorset area. They will then 

bring the music back and teach it to the rest of the 

school. 

 

Class Photos 
On Monday 15th June.  

 

Jury Service 
Mr Lobo will be on jury service for the next 2 weeks, 

so Mrs Chase will be in charge of the school. 

 

Parents Curriculum Workshop 
Thank you to those who came to this. We had some 

very valuable discussions about curriculum content 

and what important things our children need to learn. 

 

50th Anniversary Mosaic 
Miss Chandler has organised for a professional artist 

to work with all the children in the school to create a 

celebration mosaic which will be put up at the front 

of the school. We would be very grateful for some 

parent helpers to support in making this next Friday 

12th, Monday 15th and Tues 16th – please see Miss 

Chandler if you can help. 

 

Crowning of Our Lady 

We would like to thank everyone who donated 

flowers for our Crowning of Mary Service. It 

was a lovely celebration and the children 

prayed, sang and processed reverently.  

 

Parish Fete 
Is on Saturday 20th June at the Convent, 74 Wyke 

Road. The new 

committee are very 

keen for parents and 

children from school to 

come along and help. If 

you would like to volunteer, please contact Anthea 

Spearing on 01305 778080. 

 

Website and App 
Our newsletter can only mention a 

few of the many things that happen 

in school. If you want to see more, 

including photos and videos, you must 

visit our website which is updated every few days 

with our latest news. Don’t forget you can also get 

login and app details from Mrs Williams in the office. 
 

Year 6 in London 
Year 6 will be in London next week for their 

residential visit. This year they are lucky enough to 

be staying right opposite St Paul’s Cathedral! Look 

out for photos of their activities on the website. 

 

Please Pray for: 
Mr Brown, whose sister is seriously ill. 

 
 

 

 



     

 


